
CANNOCK FOLK DANCE CLUB 
NEWSLETTER 

 

December 2017 

 

Once again we reach the end of a fun filled year.  We have had some challenges with the 

temporary closure of St. Stephens, A BIG THANK YOU to all members who helped out 

to make our visit to the Mill Street Methodist such a success and to all our loyal 

members and visitors who came along to dance, but we are now back home and looking 

forward to the New Year.  

 

We all enjoyed the walk on Hednesford Hills on 1st August, good weather and an 

excellent meal afterwards.  Thanks to Maureen for organising that. 

 

Our outing to the Bromyard Festival was well attended and enjoyed by all.  Thanks go to 

June C for organising. I hope that it has given you the urge to go to other Festivals 

around the country, but especially to our own local Lichfield Festival in June. 

 

Club nights have gone with a swing with a goodly selection of outside callers, as well as 

our well loved locals. The Fun Social Dance with live music went very well in October and 

was enjoyed by all, especially the band! 

 

Christmas Dance tickets are going well and Twixt and Tween party on 28th is looking 

good. 

 

Our 1st session of the New Year will be on Tuesday 9th January with June Caddick 

starting us off to a lively 2018. 

We wish you all a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year  
 

 

CALLERS and EVENTS for the Spring 2018 Session 

 

P.T.O. 

 

Date Caller Date 

Continued 

Caller 

9th January June Caddick 6th March Vicky Baker and June Perry 

16th January Vicky Baker 13th March John Trevena 

23rd January Janet Palmer 20th March Suzanne Moorfield 

30th January Suzanne Moorfield 27th March Mixed Callers/back to basics? 

6th February Peter & Jean Goode 3rd April No Club - Easter 

13th February Geoff & Prue Bradley 10th April Penny McLennan 

20th February John Trevena 17th April June Caddick 

27th February MixedCallers/back to basics? 24th April Geoff Morgan 
    



Don’t forget this is your club so if you have any ideas or suggestions that can make it 

better for you, let your committee know.  If they don’t know what you want, they can’t 

provide it.   

 

First Committee meeting to be held in the New Year, so get your thinking caps on and 

come up with some good ideas for us. 
 
 

 


